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I hope each and everyone of you has had a chance to get outside and enjoy some of this beautiful 
weather we are having!       

.  
 
 

Please contact the current editor Sheena Christner at   editor@greenwoodnebraska.com.  Or the Village of  
Greenwood Office at village@greeenwoodnebraska.com (402-789-2300) for additions to the newsletter. 

Click here to subscribe to the Free Greenwood, Nebraska Newsletter. 
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Moisture Meters available at Cass County Extension Office 
 
Nebraska Extension in Cass County is pleased to announce that we have moisture 
meters available for homeowners to borrow as they monitor structures for moisture levels 
prior to rebuilding.  The moisture level of structures cannot be determined by appearance 
or time spent drying. A calibrated moisture meter is recommended to measure the 
moisture content of flooded materials. To check out a meter, visit the Extension Office at 
8400 144th Street, Ste. 100, Weeping Water, NE 68463. Please contact the Extension 
Office with questions at 402-267-2205 or email us at cass-county@unl.edu. For further 
flood resources, please visit www.flood.unl.edu.  
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13 Scouts and 5 adult leaders of Springfield Boy Scout Troop 711 spent a 
Saturday in Hawaiian Village assisting with clean up efforts after the 
flooding.  Scouts helped pick up items that washed up into neighbor's yards 
and moved to a central location for owners to claim the items. 


